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1 message

Freddy Martinez <FMartinez@openthegovernment.org> Mon, Jan 25, 2021 at 12:24 PM
To: "ice-foia@dhs.gov" <ice-foia@dhs.gov>
Cc: Freddy Martinez <freddymartinez9@gmail.com>

ICE FOIA officials,

We have not an acknowledgement from your office after a FOIA was remanded for search to your office. Our requests for an
estimated time to completion was not responded to. The requests are 2020-ICAP-00295  2020-ICFO-31802, can your office provide
an update?

All the best,

Freddy Martinez

Policy Analyst, Open The Government

202-332-6736

Twitter |  Facebook
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